
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Poverty Reduction Advisory Committee  
  
FROM: Mallory Klooster, Manager, Community Well-Being  
 
DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2024    
 
RE: Integrated Youth Services Update    
 

 

In July 2023 the IWK made a call out for interested community-based organizations and 
municipalities to register for an information session and workshop to learn about 
Integrated Youth Services and how to apply to be a future location of such a site.  
 
In September 2023, lead organization YMCA of Cumberland and 7 other partner 
organizations, including the Town of Amherst, sent in an application for consideration.  
 
On April 10th, 2024 it was announced that Amherst, Nova Scotia was one of 7 locations 
who were approved to receive an Integrated Youth Services site.  
 
More information to follow.  
 
 
 

 
 

 


